
 
 
 
 

 
 

Date Speaker Description Chairperson/Committee 
Tue 15 Sep Victorian Dog 

Adoption 
 Community – Topsy 

Tue 22 Sep Leon Moore  Chairperson – Simon/ Int. Card – Liz 

Tue 29 Sep Football Trivia 
Night 

 Peter Batten / Int. Card – George 

    
 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Guests, family and friends are very welcome.   

PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225      
 

The following is our upcoming program. Meetings are at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated. 

Club President:  Ian Button 

President Elect:  Peter Batten 

Club Secretary:   Greg Caughey 

Treasurer:  Peter Washington 

Club Contact:  Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225 

RI President:         K.R. “Ravi” Ravindran 

Bulletin 2962 September 13, 2015 

Message from the President 
Hi Folks 
  
It was very encouraging to see so many people at our last meeting. It's essential that we have regular (but not 
too frequent) committee meetings to ensure we progress our plans for the year. The Committees appear to 
be making good progress. It's always heartening to see new people who are interested in our club, and we 
offer a warm welcome to Hazel. We hope you find us a friendly and sociable club and we look forward to 
getting to know you, and to giving you a chance to know us and what Rotary does. 
  
I'm pleased to report that the Board ratified the budgets for our committees at our previous Board meeting, 
with the help of our Treasurer Peter Washington. We have cut back a bit on our international budget this 
year in order to spend more on local projects and causes. That isn't a reflection on the relative value of 
projects, just the direction of the Board for this year. Next year it might be totally different. That's one of the 

strengths (and sometimes weaknesses) of Rotary; the ability of each Club and Board each year to determine 
its own directions and priorities. Our club did a huge amount of good work overseas last year, of which we 
are very proud. This year we'll direct more of our efforts a bit closer to home. As usual, any member is more 
than welcome to come to Board meetings. 
  
Don't forget our Golf Day is coming up in November, which we run in conjunction with the Rotary Club of 
Aspendale each year. 
  
Have a great week and enjoy the lovely Spring sunshine. 
  
Ian. 



 

  
 
 
 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE ABOVE 
SELF”  
The object of Rotary is to 

encourage and foster the 
ideal of service as a 
basis of worthy 
enterprise and, in 

particular, to encourage 
and foster: 
 

FIRST: The development 
of acquaintance as an 
opportunity for service. 
 

SECOND: High ethical 
standards in business 
and professions, the 
recognition of the 

worthiness of all useful 
occupations, and the 
dignifying of each 
Rotarian’s occupation as 

an opportunity to serve 
society. 
 

THIRD: The application 
of the ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business and 

community life. 
 
FOURTH: The 
advancement of 

international 
understanding, goodwill 
and peace through a 
world fellowship of 

business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Rotary Club of Chelsea Annual General Meeting will 
be held at the Chelsea RSL at 7pm on Tuesday the 10th of November.  It is very 
important for all members to try and attend. 
 
If any members have any issues or questions, please direct them in writing to our 
Secretary, Greg Caughey, as soon as possible. Greg’s email address is 
gregcaughey6@bigpond.com. 
 

 
 

Rotary Youth Program of Enrichment (RYPEN) 
 
Iain Uren attended RYPEN this year as part of the committee and Chelsea Rotary 
sponsored two students to attend. As such it seems fitting to remind everyone 
about RYPEN. 
 
RYPEN is a 2.5 day residential experience, where participants are involved in a 
variety of sessions, workshops and activities, which provide an opportunity for them 
to personally develop, challenge themselves, build friendships with like-minded 
people, and build life skills. 
 
Participants develop awareness in areas such as: 

 Leadership 

 Working in a team 

 Communication 

 Decision making 

 Facing fears 

 Contributing to community 

 
RYPEN also provides an opportunity for participants to: 

 Build confidence, and self esteem 

 Increase self awareness 

 Consider the impact of life choices 

 Build trust 

 Explore values 

 
RYPEN is about having fun. 
 
Throughout the seminar, participants worked together in small groups with paired 
youth leaders from the RYPEN 2014 Experience.  Each group also had an adult 
mentor allocated to the group. 
 

The 2015 RYPEN camp was held from 4:00 pm Friday 11 September to 3:30 pm 
Sunday 13 September 2015.  
 
 

mailto:gregcaughey6@bigpond.com


 

September 
 

 INDUCTIONS 
 President  Ian Button PHF 
         Hans Wehmoller PHF 
         Helen Washington 

 
 BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARYS 
       Topsy Petchey   Stuart & Topsy Petchey 

Lynn Harrison 
Regina Murcia 
Llew Owens 
Ildi Healy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Joint Family Day with Rotary and Monash Childrens Hospital 
  
On November 22nd 2015 a joint family fun day will be held between Rotary and the Monash Children's. It 
is hoped that this will be an annual events. 
The event will be held at Jells Park Glen Waverley between 10AM and 4PM. 

To be a success we would like your help please. 
The day will have children's races plus stalls. What we need from you is: 

·         Man  power to help marshal and other duties 
·         Clubs to provide stalls for either food or activities i.e. face painting etc. (clubs can use this as a 

fundraiser in itself as the agreement is half of the net profit to Rotary and half to Monash 
Children's) 

·         And sponsorship of the differing events i.e. cover the cost of the participant ribbons / certificates.  
This promises to be a big day and hopefully a signature event for our district. From the publicity and 

presence there is the prospect of new members.  
If you are able to support this wonderful event, please contact Claire Button at claireb@bigpond.net.au 
 
Take a look at https://youtu.be/I0Mr-atuHc8 
 

Chelsea Rotary Committees 
 

Community International Youth Marketing & 
Membership 

Vocation 

Topsy Petchey 
Greg Caughey 
Peter Washington 
Lesley Pichler 
Liz Lowe 
Graham Smith 
Maree Vinocuroff 
George Malone 
Lynn Harrison 

Regina Murcia 
Leo Griffith 
David Healy 
Stan Paull 
Megan Jacobs 
Hans Wehmoller 

Keith Chamberlain 
Carole McMahon 
Barry McArtney 
Iain Uren 
Hazel Kewin - 
(Volunteer 
Engagement 
Program) 

Kevin Harrison 
Nick Vinocuroff 
Ian Button 
Peter Batten 

Claire Button 
Teena Griffith 

 

https://youtu.be/I0Mr-atuHc8


 
 

David Galbally AM QC Speaking on “Odd encounters of the defence advocate” 
When:   Friday 9th October 2015 
Registration:  6:45am to start 7:00am sharp 
Location:  Waverley Golf Club 

Function Centre 
82 Bergins Road Rowville 

Cost:   $50.00 per person includes breakfast 
$30.00 secondary students. 
Please advise if you have any special dietary requirements 

RSVP:  Tuesday 6th October 2015 
Bookings: 1. Cheque or money order made payable to (Rotary Club of Rowville- Lysterfield) 

post to POBox 2852 
Rowville 3178 

2. Direct Payment to BSB 633 000 A/c No. 149618571 
3. Trybooking credit card go to www.trybooking.com/IKNS Please ensure your 

details are clear. 

http://www.trybooking.com/IKNS


 
  

Suggested Links: 
 

Rotary Home Page 
Rotary District 9810 
Rotary Home Exchange 
The International Travel & Hosting Fellowship 
NOVA - Vaccines - Calling the shots 
Rotary Micro Lending for Solar Power  
Rotary Down Under Magazine Archive 
Seniors Rights 
Randonneur 
People Smuggling 
Be a gift to the World 
Seth Godin 
Art Gallery NSW - Archibald History 
Bayside News 
 

 
The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 

Charter granted 11/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183      www.chelsearotary.org.au 
P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196  

The Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL  Thames Prom. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 

6.15pm for 6.45pm start 
Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Acc: 1424 861 33 (admin. acct.) 

 

 

Don’t forget the Farmers Market 

Contact Hans Wehmoller - hanswehmoller@gmail.com 

Time: 8am - 12:30pm 
Date: The first Saturday of each month (except January) 
Location: Sir William Fry Reserve, Nepean Highway, Highett 
Cost: $2 donation on entry 

 

The next Farmer’s Market is Saturday October 3rd.  
We need as many helpers as possible so please 
contact Hans and let him know you are coming. 

http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.9810rotary.org.au/
http://rotarianhomeexchange.com/
http://www.ithf.org/
https://youtube/wqbH40Y9XJw
http://bit.ly/1NyGUsd
http://bit.ly/1UbUypN
http://seniorsrights.org.au/
http://www.melbournerandonneur.org.au/
http://ab.co/1K672vW
https://youtu.be/SQKOFsmsOLk
http://sethgodin.typepad.com/files/seth-godin-live-at-endeavor-bravery.mp3
http://www.artgallery.nsw.gov.au/prizes/archibald/history/who-was-jf-archiba
http://baysidenews.com.au/2015/07/15/getting-a-kick-out-of-helping-others/
http://www.chelsearotary.org.au/

